
 

 

TO ALL THE IAMAW MEMBERSHIP 
 

AIR CANADA 
6 DAY RULE GRIEVANCE UPDATE 

 

 
Dear  Sisters, Brothers and Siblings, 
 
Your Committee of General Chairperson met to discuss the 6-day rule grievances. We met 
with our legal counsel which provided much needed information and context. Given the 
information provided, we have chosen to follow the recommendation that was presented to 
us.  
 
Unfortunately, we will not be moving forward at this time with the grievance in arbitration and 
will be attempting to obtain a resolution via the negotiations process. There is a willingness to 
put a process in place by both parties. If a resolution can be met prior to negotiations, we will 
advise the membership. 
  
Again, we understand the frustrations on this issue and the effects on the membership. We 
thank you for your patience and understanding and hope to be able to obtain fair and 
equitable solutions to this problem. 
 
 
In solidarity,                              

                                             
Dave Flowers         Guillaume Lingat           Wade Bieleny           Mahmoud Khatib 
President & Directing  General Chairperson         General Chairperson         General Chairperson 
General Chairperson 

 

                        
Chris Greniuk  Jason Jiskra   Chris Lipsit                     Craig Chard  
General Chairperson General Chairperson General Chairperson        General Chairperson 
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